MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN
COACHELLA VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
AND
COACHELLA VALLEY TEACHERS ASSOCIATION
REGARDING COMPENSATION FOR 2024 VOLUNTARY SUMMER TRAINING

May 10, 2024

This Memorandum of Understanding is entered into by and between the Coachella Valley
Unified School District (“District”) and the Coachella Valley Teachers Association (“Association”)
pursuant to the collective bargaining agreement dated July 1, 2021 to June 30, 2024.

RECITALS

A) Article 12.2.2 provides as follows:

During the first year of employment with the District, teachers may volunteer to work
an additional two (2) days. The additional two (2) days shall be for orientation and in-
service. Unit members shall be paid a stipend of $250.00 per day for attendance for
new-teacher orientation and in-service.

B) The parties desire to enter into this Memorandum of Understanding in order to

establish the terms and conditions regarding in-service compensation for voluntary
summer trainings.

C) This agreement is for the 2024 voluntary summer trainings only and does not set any
precedent for future compensation.

D) This agreement shall expire in full on August 20, 2024.
In light of the foregoing, the parties agree to the following:

Bargaining Unit Members will be paid at the rate of $350 per day for voluntary 2024 summer
trainings.

For the District: For the Association:
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